
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

IT’S BOOK FAIR TIME AGAIN!! 

This is a great fund raiser that supports our school library and clubs. 

 

SAFETY FIRST!! 

• This year we are holding it in the gym so students have room to space out.  

• Entry to Fair is from outside Gym Doors.  One Entrance, One Exit. 

• There will be two debit machines so the payment lines can be spread apart.  

• All visitors to the fair will be expected to sanitize their hands upon entering.  

• Grade Four Students and above will be required to wear masks.  

• All adults will be required to wear masks. 

• All adults entering the fair will be required to sign in 

• There will be directional arrows 

• Students will be provided time to browse the fair during school time when 

they will have the opportunity to recommend books for the library.  

• Only students intending to buy merchandise will be allowed into the fair 

during its operational times. This will help limit numbers.  

• Numbers will be limited at all times to less than 100 which is below capacity 

and covid safe limits for school gyms.  

 

The Book Fair will run: 

Tuesday, September 21, 2021 to Friday, September 24, 2021 
It will be open from: 

8:00 to 8:30, 12:00 to 12:25(students only) and 2:30 to 3:00.  
On FRIDAY, it will only be open for the 8:00 to 8:30 session.  

 

You can also ORDER ON LINE using the link below and the profits go directly to 

Hazelgrove School.  This link is active from Tuesday to Friday.  
https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5162759 

 

Some of the books you will find at the fair 
https://www.scholastic.ca/bookfairs/featuredbooks 
 

 

We really look forward to seeing you and your family at the book fair. 

 

Barbara Feltham and Jennifer McLean 

Hazelgrove Teacher Librarians 

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5162759
https://www.scholastic.ca/bookfairs/featuredbooks

